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convergence of several technologies that affect everyday life. The clusters offer methodologies for forecasting the
future bioeconomy, and how these predictions can affect target-setting and the orientation of policies and actions to
manage cultural and societal change, and achieve sustainable development in less developed areas. The book will be of
interest to researchers, producers, logistics experts, policy makers, regulators, business and financial institutions,
and biotechnologists (e.g. geneticists, food experts, etc.).
Life-Changing Bible Verses You Should Know Erwin W. Lutzer 2011-08-01 After Erwin Lutzer, senior pastor of the Moody
Church, and his wife, Rebecca, realized that memorizing Scripture has nearly become a lost pursuit today, they decided
to create this practical, relevant resource filled with powerful verses and insightful explanations to help stimulate a
spiritual hunger in readers’ own lives. With more than 35 topics and questions for reflection and further study, readers
will discover how God’s Word will: sustain them in times of need comfort them in seasons of sorrow strengthen their
hearts in times and areas of weakness direct their steps and decisions toward God’s will These handpicked verses provide
a foundation of wisdom and hope to show readers who God is and what He has done for them, as well as who they are and
how they can successfully live the Christian life.
A Cultural History of Postwar Japan Shunsuke Tsurumi 2010-10-18 Shunsuke Tsurumi, one of Japan’s most distinguished
contemporary philosophers, continues his study of the intellectual and social history of modern Japan with this
penetrating analysis of popular culture in the post-war years. Japanese manga (comics), manzai (dialogues), television,
advertising and popular songs are the medium for a revealing examination of the many contradictory forces at work
beneath the surface of an apparently uniform and universal culture. The author argues that the iconography of these
popular forms has deep and significant implication for the development of Japanese national life in the post-growth
years that lie ahead.
Towards a Sustainable Bioeconomy: Principles, Challenges and Perspectives Walter Leal Filho 2018-01-19 This book gathers
contributions from scientists and industry representatives on achieving a sustainable bioeconomy. It also covers the
social sciences, economics, business, education and the environmental sciences. There is an urgent need to optimise and
maximise the use of biological resources, so that primary production and processing systems can generate more food,
fibre and other bio-based products with less environmental impacts and lower greenhouse gas emissions. In other words,
we need a “sustainable bioeconomy” – a term that encompasses the sustainable production of renewable resources from
land, fisheries and aquaculture environments and their conversion into food, feed, fibre bio-based products and bioenergy, as well as related public goods. Despite the relevance of achieving a sustainable bioeconomy, there are very few
publications in this field. Addressing that gap, this book illustrates how biological resources and ecosystems could be
used in a more sustainable, efficient and integrated manner – in other words, how the principles of sustainable
bioeconomy can be implemented in practice. Given its interdisciplinary nature, the field of sustainable bioeconomy
offers a unique opportunity to address complex and interconnected challenges, while also promoting economic growth. It
helps countries and societies to make a transition and to use resources more efficiently, and shows how to rely less on
biological resources to satisfy industry demands and consumer needs. The papers are innovative, cross-cutting and
include many practice-based lessons learned, some of which are reproducible elsewhere. In closing, the book, prepared by
the Inter-University Sustainable Development Research Programme (IUSDRP) and the World Sustainable Development Research
and Transfer Centre (WSD-RTC), reiterates the need to promote a sustainable bioeconomy today.
Law: A Very Short Introduction Raymond Wacks 2008-03-27 Law underlies our society - it protects our rights, imposes
duties on each of us, and establishes a framework for the conduct of almost every social, political, and economic
activity. The punishment of crime, compensation of the injured, and the enforcement of contracts are merely some of the
tasks of a modern legal system. It also strives to achieve justice, promote freedom, and protect our security. The
result is a system that, while it touches all of our daily lives, is properly understood by only a few, with its
impenetrable jargon, obsolete procedures, and interminable stream of Byzantine statutes and judgments of the courts.
This clear, jargon-free Very Short Introduction aims to redress that balance, as it introduces the essentials of law and
legal systems in a lively, accessible, and stimulating manner. Explaining the main concepts, terms, and processes of the
legal system, it focuses on the Western tradition (the common law and the civil law), but also includes discussions of
other legal systems, such as customary law and Islamic law. And it looks to the future too, as globalization and rapid
advances in technology place increasing strain on our current legal system. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These
pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Animism in Contemporary Japan Shoko Yoneyama 2018-11-09 ‘Postmodern animism’ first emerged in grassroots Japan in the
aftermath of mercury poisoning in Minamata and the nuclear meltdown in Fukushima. Fusing critiques of modernity with
intangible cultural heritages, it represents a philosophy of the life-world, where nature is a manifestation of a
dynamic life force where all life is interconnected. This new animism, it is argued, could inspire a fundamental rethink
of the human-nature relationship. The book explores this notion of animism through the lens of four prominent figures in
Japan: animation film director Miyazaki Hayao, sociologist Tsurumi Kazuko, writer Ishimure Michiko, and Minamata
fisherman-philosopher Ogata Masato. Taking a biographical approach, it illustrates how these individuals moved towards
the conclusion that animism can help humanity survive modernity. It contributes to the Anthropocene discourse from a
transcultural and transdisciplinary perspective, thus addressing themes of nature and spirituality, whilst also engaging
with arguments from mainstream social sciences. Presenting a new perspective for a post-anthropocentric paradigm,
Animism in Contemporary Japan will be useful to students and scholars of sociology, anthropology, philosophy and
Japanese Studies.
Leica Camera Repair Handbook Thomas Tomosy 1999 With great detail this book outlines all of the techniques needed to
repair and restore Leica cameras, lenses, and accessories?including light meters, winders/motors, viewfinders, and flash
units. Each model of equipment is discussed individually with step-by-step illustrated instructions. Readers will not
only learn how to disassemble and repair equipment, but also how to troubleshoot and make cosmetic restorations. A
glossary of technical terms and an abstract containing the basic fundamentals of camera repair are also included.
Democratic Dynasties Kanchan Chandra 2016-04-28 Dynastic politics, usually presumed to be the antithesis of democracy,
is a routine aspect of politics in many modern democracies. This book introduces a new theoretical perspective on
dynasticism in democracies, using original data on twenty-first-century Indian parliaments. It argues that the roots of
dynastic politics lie at least in part in modern democratic institutions - states and parties - which give political
families a leg-up in the electoral process. It also proposes a rethinking of the view that dynastic politics is a
violation of democracy, showing that it can also reinforce some aspects of democracy while violating others. Finally,
this book suggests that both reinforcement and violation are the products, not of some property intrinsic to political
dynasties, but of the institutional environment from which those dynasties emerge.
Pregnancy and Congenital Heart Disease Jolien W. Roos-Hesselink 2017-01-11 This book describes the risks facing patients
with congenital heart disease who wish to become pregnant and the ways in which these patients can best be followed and
treated during pregnancy. In addition, the organization of care around the delivery is discussed in detail. The first
section provides clear advice on pre-pregnancy risk estimation, counseling of patients, medication use, and inheritance.
The specific risks associated with congenital heart defects of differing severity are then explained, with guidance on
monitoring and management. The coverage includes simple lesions such as atrial and ventricular septal defects,
conditions associated with moderate risk, including tetralogy of Fallot and coarctation, and complex disease such as a
Fontan or Mustard repair. The final section is devoted to delivery and considers the mode of delivery, anesthetic use,
and postpartum care. Readers will find much information that is underreported in the literature, and the book goes well
beyond the European Society of Cardiology guidelines, for example, by considering medical conditions not defined as high
risk and addressing the organization of care thoroughly.
Development and Financial Reform in Emerging Economies Kobil Ruziev 2015-10-06 Modern development strategy relies
heavily on uncompromising orthodox economic theory and a dogmatic faith in market efficiency. In contrast, the essays in
this volume aim to emphasize the importance of historic experiences to evolve a more realistic and dynamic view of how
such development could be formalized.
Duklyon CLAMP (Mangaka group) 2003-01 Kentaro and Takeshi, two freshmen collectively known as the Duklyon duo, face
abnormal villans and it is up to Erii to bring Sukyabashi, who is on the evil side of the "mysterious beauty" to the
lawful side.
Language: The Basics R.L. Trask 2003-09-02 What makes human language unique? Do women speak differently from men? Just
what is the meaning of "meaning"? Language: The Basics provides a concise introduction to the study of language. Written
in an engaging and entertaining style, it encourages the reader to think about the way language works. It features: *
chapters on 'Language in Use', 'Attitudes to Language', 'Children and Language' and 'Language, Mind and Brain' * a
section on sign language * a glossary of key terms * handy annotated guides to further reading. Providing an accessible
overview of a fascinating subject, this is an essential book for all students and anyone who's ever been accused of
splitting an infinitive.
Land and Disaster Management Strategies in Asia Huong Ha 2014-09-01 This book focuses on land and disaster governance in
Asian countries. The Asian region has become increasingly vulnerable to natural disasters, including floods, cyclones,
storms, earthquakes, drought, typhoons and tsunamis. Further, as a result of unsustainable changes being made in
patterns of land use, catchment and coastal zones, increasing population density, migration patterns, and the spread of
consumer culture across countries, the impact of natural disasters has increased manifold. The book addresses two major
concerns in this field. Firstly, it discusses topics intended to raise awareness among all stakeholders of the critical
aspects of disaster management in the context of Asia. Secondly, it calls upon policymakers, researchers, academics,
practitioners, private enterprises and civil society organizations, as well as all those who have been, are and will be
affected by natural disasters to search for innovative and novel approaches to reducing risk and managing disasters.
Globalization, International Education Policy and Local Policy Formation Carolyn A. Brown 2014-10-13 This edited volume
focuses on how international education policy, set by international policymakers and donors, influences local education
policy in developing countries. The book’s primary purpose is to give voice to scholars from developing countries and
regions around the world by inviting them to explore how the international policy, invariably linked to international
aid, influences education policy formation and implementation in their country or region and how this influence does or
does not meet the local cultural, social, economic, and political needs. A relatively recent and small body of research
and commentary supports a discourse that questions how well international education policy mandates such as Education
For All serve the needs of developing countries. The intent of this book is to advance this discourse by giving voice to
local scholars who observe and study the donor process. The book will be divided into two sections: the first section
will set the stage for the discussions in the second section by providing theoretical and historical context for
international education policy. As a framework for understanding, the book adopts the position that international policy
does not have either the ability or the intent to serve the widely diverse needs of development around the world.
International education policy has been formed, historically, by wealthy nations and agencies dominated by Western
theoretical paradigms. In recent years, donor countries have made an effort to collaborate with developing countries in
developing international education policy goals; however, this collaboration has been limited. Following establishment
of the context of international education policy, section II of the book provides a forum for scholars from around the
world to openly discuss and critique the impact of international policy on education in their country or region.
Dissenting Japan William Andrews 2016-08-15 Conformist, mute and malleable? Andrews tackles head-on this absurd
caricature of Japanese society in his fascinating history of its militant sub-cultures, radical societies and wellestablished traditions of dissent Following the March 2011 tsunami and Fukushima nuclear crisis, the media remarked with
surprise on how thousands of demonstrators had flocked to the streets of Tokyo. But mass protest movements are nothing
new in Japan and the post-war period experienced years of unrest and violence on both sides of the political spectrum:
from demos to riots, strikes, campus occupations, faction infighting, assassinations and even international terrorism.
This is the first comprehensive history in English of political radicalism and counterculture in Japan, as well as the
artistic developments during this turbulent time. It chronicles the major events and movements from 1945 to the new
flowering of protests and civil dissent in the wake of Fukushima. Introducing readers to often ignored aspects of
Japanese society, it explores the fascinating ideologies and personalities on the Right and the Left, including the
student movement, militant groups and communes. While some elements parallel developments in Europe and America, much of
Japan's radical recent past (and present) is unique and offers valuable lessons for understanding the context to the new
waves of anti-government protests the nation is currently witnessing.
Latino Americans Ray Suarez 2013 EL LIBRO COMPLEMENTARIO DE LA CONOCIDA SERIE DOCUMENTAL DE PBS Latino americanos relata
la rica y variada historia de los Latinos que han contribuido a darle forma a nuestra nación, y quienes se han
convertido --con más de 50 millones de personas-- en la minoría más numerosa de los Estados Unidos. Este complemento de
la conocida miniserie de PBS relata, de manera vívida y franca, cómo la historia de los lationamericanos es la historia
de nuestro país. El aclamado periodista y autor Ray Suarez explora las vidas de hombres y mujeres latinoamericanos en un
periodo de quinientos años, e incluye una gama épica de experiencias que abarca desde los primeros asentamientos
europeos al Destino Manifiesto; del Salvaje Oeste a la Guerra Fría; de la Gran Depresión a la globalización; de la
Guerra Hispano-Estadounidense al movimiento de los derechos civiles. Latino americanos comparte las luchas personales y
los éxitos de inmigrantes, poetas, soldados y muchos otros: individuos que han causado un impacto en la historia y
aquellos cuyas extraordinarias vidas iluminan la época en que vivieron, así como el legado de estos sensacionales
estadounidenses.
Management of Acute Coronary Syndromes Christopher P. Cannon 2002-11-04 In this second edition of his highly acclaimed
book, Christopher P. Cannon, MD, and a team of preeminent clinical investigators have thoroughly revised and expanded
every chapter to reflect the recent explosion of clinical trials on the management of acute coronary syndromes (ACS).
This includes: the newer tests, such as C reactive protein; a multimarker approach to diagnosis and risk stratification;
new antiplatelet agents; and combinations of thrombolytic-antithrombotic regimens. Also discussed are the latest
developments in interventional cardiology, the use of cost-effectiveness in clinical trials to choose appropriate
therapies, and the employment of critical pathways analysis to improve compliance with evidence-based medicine and
guideline recommendations.
Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of Attraction Jack Canfield 2013-02-05 Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of
Attraction teaches you what you need to know about living the Law of Attraction and how to create your own personal
success through its concepts.
Changing Norms about Gender Inequality in Education: Evidence from Bangladesh Maitreyi Bordia Das 2007
101 Fabulous Small Quilts That Patchwork Place 2013-02-12 This value-packed book features 101 inspiring quilt patterns
in a wide array of colors and popular styles. Create doll quilts, wall quilts, table runners, candle mats, lap quilts,
and so much more. Enjoy designs from such trusted names as Country Threads, Kathleen Tracy, Kim Diehl, Little Quilts,
Lori Smith, and Mary Hickey Styles range from two-color quilts to totally scrappy designs--use convenient precuts and
fat quarters or fabrics pulled from your stash Try a variety of techniques with a minimal investment of time and money
Linux Operations and Administration Alfred Basta 2012-07-23 LINUX OPERATIONS AND ADMINISTRATION introduces readers to
Linux operations and system administration through a unified installation, using virtual machines. This text is more
effective than those that take a professional approach because it eliminates confusion from working with differing
hardware configurations, while allowing users to test interoperability between Linux and Windows. Detailed, yet reader-

A Concise History of Japan Brett L. Walker 2015-02-26 To this day, Japan's modern ascendancy challenges many assumptions
about world history, particularly theories regarding the rise of the west and why the modern world looks the way it
does. In this engaging new history, Brett L. Walker tackles key themes regarding Japan's relationships with its
minorities, state and economic development, and the uses of science and medicine. The book begins by tracing the
country's early history through archaeological remains, before proceeding to explore life in the imperial court, the
rise of the samurai, civil conflict, encounters with Europe, and the advent of modernity and empire. Integrating the
pageantry of a unique nation's history with today's environmental concerns, Walker's vibrant and accessible new
narrative then follows Japan's ascension from the ashes of World War II into the thriving nation of today. It is a
history for our times, posing important questions regarding how we should situate a nation's history in an age of
environmental and climatological uncertainties.
High-Impact Weather Events over the SAARC Region Kamaljit Ray 2014-11-19 This book is a compilation of papers
contributed by researchers and scientists from SAARC nations and deals with high-impact weather conditions, their
prediction and potential consequences for populations in the SAARC region. There have been a number of recent advances
in our understanding and prediction of cyclones, severe thunderstorms, squalls, heat and cold waves, droughts and heavy
rainfall, based on the latest observational data and NWP modeling platform. The SAARC region is vulnerable to highimpact weather events because of geophysical features like high mountains, plateaus and vast oceans. As our climate
continues to change over the coming years, the likelihood of extreme and potentially high-impact weather and climate
events will be at its highest when natural and anthropogenic effects combine. All chapters were written by leading
experts in their respective research and operational fields. The book reviews the latest research, future needs,
forecasting skills and societal impacts of extreme weather events and offers high-quality reference material for weather
forecasters, disaster managers and researchers.
The Apocalypse Explained According to the Spiritual Sense Emanuel Swedenborg 1892 This is the first part of Swedish
philosopher and mystic Emanuel Swedenborg's spiritual commentary on the book of Revelation.
Global Sustainability, Cultural Perspectives and Challenges for Transdisciplinary Integrated Research Benno Werlen
2015-05-28 This book offers new perspectives of transdisciplinary research, in methodological as well as theoretical
respects. It provides insights in the two-fold bio-physical and the socio-cultural global embeddedness of local living
conditions on the basis of selected empirical studies from Latin America, Asia, Africa, Australia and Europe. The
theoretical foundations of ecological research and sustainability policies were developed at the end of the nineteenth
century. They are largely based on investigations of living spaces and the evolution and differentiation of varied life
forms. This perspective is embedded in the practical and theoretical European problem situations of the past and lacks
social and cultural differentiation. The transformation of spatial and natural relations as a result of the
globalization process is so radical that new theories are needed to solve 21st century ecological problems. Moreover, in
view of the lack of an ontologically sound and promising strategy for transdisciplinary problem solving, as well as an
acceptable consideration of the power of cultural schemas relating to natural living’s interpretations, there is a
strong need to focus on sustainable social practices, habits and routines, rather than on predominantly living spaces or
eco-topes. This book elaborates on the transdisciplinary approach by reflecting on the theoretical heritage and a global
perspective of sustainability, by focusing on the primary role of a social approach in sustainability research and by
putting emphasis on cultural dimension of sustainability. It postulates that global sustainability is grounded in a
global understanding of our everyday activities.
Critical Care Cardiology Jeffrey Lance Anderson 1988
Sayonara Game (Yaoi Manga) Yuu Minaduki 2021-11-16 Arimura enlists the help of Yosuke—a younger baseball club teammate
from his high school days—to tutor his little sister. Yosuke has always been rather brusque around Arimura, but to the
older man’s surprise, he discovers Yosuke actually looks up to him. Could Yosuke’s admiration be masking something more?
-- VIZ Media
Civil Society in Asia Dr Fahimul Quadir 2015-07-28 Providing much needed analytical context to explore the theoretical
and empirical dimensions of the role of civil society in the democracy and development of Bangladesh, Civil Society in
Asia brings together well established international authors to explore key ideas and debates from a wide range of
disciplines. Through this the contributors raise intriguing questions about the prospects for liberal democracy and
social development in a Muslim majority country.
Manga and the Representation of Japanese History Roman Rosenbaum 2013 "This edited collection explores how graphic art
and in particular Japanese manga represent Japanese history. The articles explore the representation of history in manga
from disciplines that include such diverse fields as literary studies, politics, history, cultural studies, linguistics,
narratology, and semiotics. Despite this diversity of approaches all academics from these respective fields of study
agree that manga pose a peculiarly contemporary appeal that transcends the limitation imposed by traditional approaches
to the study and teaching of history. The representation of history via manga in Japan has a long and controversial
historiographical dimension. Thereby manga and by extension graphic art in Japanese culture has become one of the
world's most powerful modes of expressing contemporary historical verisimilitude. The strategy of combining the
narrative elements of writing with graphic art, the extensive narrative story-manga and its Western equivalent of the
graphic novel, reflects the relatively new soft power of 'global' media, which have the potential to display history in
previously unimagined ways. Boundaries of space and time in manga become as permeable as societies and cultures across
the world. Each of the articles in this book investigates the authorship of history by looking at various different
attempts to render Japanese history through the popular cultural media of the story-manga. As Carol Gluck, Tessa MorrisSuzuki, Susan Napier and others have shown, it has never been easyto encapsulate the complex narrative of emperor-based
cyclical Japanese historical periods. The contributors to this volume elaborate how manga and by extension graphic art
rewrites, reinvents and re-imagines the historicity and dialectic of bygone epochs in postwar/contemporary Japan. "-Controversies in Cardiology John A. Ambrose 2015-09-10 This book will consider several clinical and interventional
topics for which there is uncertainty, continued debate and/or no consensus based on current guidelines. While there are
numerous guidelines in cardiology, new and on-going trials that address new drugs treatments and procedures raise many
unanswered questions. Furthermore, most practicing cardiologist taking care of the patients are likely unable to digest
all of these studies or guidelines and necessarily correctly apply them to their patients. If one considers in the
guidelines the frequent use of Level C (consensus), there are many areas or situations where no trial exists. Also, when
applying the results of a trial to an individual patient, there can be uncertainty of how this patient should be managed
based on the present body of evidence.
Governance in South, Southeast, and East Asia Ishtiaq Jamil 2015-06-06 This book explores and analyzes governance and
policy issues in South, Southeast, and East Asia. It maps governance challenges and analyzes current trends from the
perspectives of democracy, public policy, and public institutions. Regional public administration and governance systems
have undergone some phenomenal changes over the last three decades and have played a key role in the economic progress
of the area, especially in the Southeast and East Asian nations. Rich with country-specific evidence and analyses, the
chapters in the book apply empirical and other research methods to examine shifting paradigms and best practices. This
book develops an understanding of changes in the forms, process and practices of governance, both within the context of
each nation and in a comparative perspective. The book will appeal to scholars, academics, students, and practitioners
of public administration, political science, and policy issues.
Domestic Wiretapping Sylvia Engdahl 2008 Discusses the issue of domestic wiretapping, presenting arguments on either
side of the issue's legal and moral validity, including if wiretapping should be legal and how new technologies are
affecting wiretapping.
Learning Apache Kafka Second Edition Nishant Garg 2015-02-26 This book is for readers who want to know more about Apache
Kafka at a hands-on level; the key audience is those with software development experience but no prior exposure to
Apache Kafka or similar technologies. It is also useful for enterprise application developers and big data enthusiasts
who have worked with other publisher-subscriber-based systems and want to explore Apache Kafka as a futuristic solution.
Island 151 Vern Field 2017-11-27
Surface and Sub-surface Water in Asia V. Subramanian 2015-08-04 With its widely diverse and growing populations,
burgeoning industrialization and changing weather patterns, the continent of Asia encompasses a vast array of water
related problems. This book contains both specially written invited contributions from experts and related articles
published previously in the Asian Journal of Water, Environment and Pollution in recent years. Included are some case
studies from areas outside Asia, such as Africa and the UK. Topics covered include: the impact of coal mining on water
quality; coastal pollution loading; the application of GIS and remote sensing for the sustainable use and management of
groundwater; organic pollution discharge from tropical landfill; the impact of industrial effluents; multivariate
statistical analysis to define water quality; fluoride content and dental fluorosis; stable carbon and nitrogen isotopes
as indicators of organic matter sources; and the evaluation of drinking water quality. Representing a serious effort to
address and resolve the issues described, this book will be of interest to water specialists, researchers and
policymakers alike. About the Editor: Prof. V. Subramanian, after completing his PhD in the U.S.A. with a Fulbright
Fellowship and teaching for about two years at McGill University, Canada, joined Jawaharlal Nehru University in 1975.
Since then he has been working on global rivers and their impact on coastal and delta processes for over three decades.
More than 35 students did their PhD under him over the years and he has authored or co-authored more than 175 technical
international publications, including books. He set up academic activities on rivers in South Asia at JNU way back in
1975 and has since been associated with several international institutions/organizations either as member or guest
faculty from time to time. He also worked as Emeritus Fellow in Environmental Sciences at JNU. After completion of this
term, he is working as an Advisor in Environmental Sciences at Amity University, Noida, India.
The Doctrine of the New Jerusalem Concerning the Lord Emanuel Swedenborg 1786
Japanese Poetry and its Publics Dean Anthony Brink 2017-10-02 This book aims to explore precisely how modern Japanese
poetry has remained central to public life in both Japan and its former colony of Taiwan. Though classical Japanese
poetry has captivated the imagination of Asian studies scholars, little research has been conducted to explore its role
in public life as a discourse influential in defining both the modern Japanese empire and contemporary postcolonial
negotiations of identity. This book shows how highly visible poetry in regular newspaper columns and blogs have in
various historical situations in Japan and colonial Taiwan contested as well as promoted diverse colonial imaginaries.
This poetry reflects both contemporary life and traditional poetics with few counterpoints in Western media.
Methodologically, this book offers a defense of the public influence of poetry, each chapter enlisting a wide range of
social and media theorists from Japan, Europe, and North America to explore specific historical moments in an original
recasting of intertextuality as a vital feature of active inter-evental material engagements. In this book, rather than
recite a standard survey of literary movements and key poets, the approach taken is to examine uses of poetry shown not
only to support colonialism and imperialism, emerging objectionable forms of exploitation as well as the destruction of
ecologies (including old-growth forests in Taiwan and the Fukushima Disaster), but also to present a medium of
resistance, a minor literature for registering protest, forming transnational affiliations, and promoting grass-roots
democracy. The book is based on years of research and fieldwork partially in conjunction with the production of a
documentary film, Horizons of the Rising Sun: Postcolonial Nostalgia and Politics in the Taiwan Tanka Association Today
(2017).
Declaration of Faith Saint Athanasius 2016-08-02 The Athanasian Creed, also known as Pseudo-Athanasian Creed or
Quicunque Vult (also Quicumque Vult), is a Christian statement of belief focused on Trinitarian doctrine and
Christology. The Latin name of the creed, Quicunque vult, is taken from the opening words, "Whosoever wishes." The creed
has been used by Christian churches since the sixth century. It is the first creed in which the equality of the three
persons of the Trinity is explicitly stated. It differs from the Nicene-Constantinopolitan and Apostles' Creeds in the
inclusion of anathemas, or condemnations of those who disagree with the creed (like the original Nicene Creed). Widely
accepted among Western Christians, including the Roman Catholic Church and some Anglican churches, Lutheran churches (it
is considered part of the Lutheran confessions in the Book of Concord), and ancient, liturgical churches generally, the
Athanasian Creed has been used in public worship less and less frequently, but part of it can be found as an "Authorized
Affirmation of Faith" in the recent (2000) Common Worship liturgy of the Church of England [Main Volume page 145]. It
was designed to distinguish Nicene Christianity from the heresy of Arianism. Liturgically, this Creed was recited at the
Sunday Office of Prime in the Western Church; it is not in common use in the Eastern Church. The creed has never gained
acceptance in liturgy among Eastern Christians since it was considered as one of many unorthodox fabrications that
contained the Filioque clause. Today, the Athanasian Creed is rarely used even in the Western Church. When used, one
common practice is to use it once a year on Trinity Sunday. (This book also contains an English translation and a short
history of Saint Athanasius)
Disability Studies Tim Corcoran 2015-07-22 Education systems worldwide will only successfully serve the needs of people
with disability when we inclusively examine and address disabling issues that currently exist at school level education
as well as further and higher education and beyond. The chapters contributing to this edited volume are presented to
assist readers with a critical examination of contemporary practice and offer a concerted response to improving
inclusive education. The chapters address a range of important topics related to the field of critical disability
studies in education and include sections dedicated to Schools, Higher Education, Family and Community and Theorising.
The contributors entered into discussions during the 2014 AERA Special Interest Group annual meeting hosted by Victoria
University in Australia. The perspectives offered here include academic, practitioner, student and parent with
contributions from Australia, New Zealand, Nigeria, the UK and the US, providing transnational interest. This book will
appeal to readers who are interested in innovative theoretical approaches, practical applications and personal
narratives. The book is accessible for scholars and students in disciplines including education, sociology, psychology,
social work, youth studies, as well as public and allied health. The Introduction by Professor Roger Slee (The Victoria
Institute, Victoria University, Australia) and Afterword by Professor David Connor (City University of New York) provide
insightful and important commentary. Cover photograph by Paul Dunn and design by Hendrik Jacobs.
Leadership Coaching Tony Stoltzfus 2005-06-28 Leadership Coaching is an essential tool for anyone who wants to learn to
coach or improve their coaching skills. Written by a top Christian coach trainer, it is filled with real-life stories,
practical tools and application exercises that bring coaching techniques to life. Part I is an in-depth look at how
coaching fits with the purposes of God. Starting with key biblical concepts about how God builds leaders, this book goes
beyond proof-texting to present an integrated, values-based paradigm for leadership coaching. Part II uses a hands-on,
interactive approach to show you how to coach. Utilizing the seven key elements of effective coaching as a framework,
each facet of the coaching relationship is explained in detail. Then follow-up Master Class sections help you
internalize the key concepts and try them out in real life. Leadership coaching is a great introduction to a powerful
way of helping others grow.
Bio#Futures Emmanuel Koukios 2021-05-06 This volume presents a timely recognition, warning and mapping of the fast
approaching wave, or “bio-tsunami”, of global socio-technical transformation, built by a much wider spectrum of
converging powers, including biotechnology, new agriculture, novel foods, health, quality of life, environment, energy,
sustainability, education, knowledge management, and design of smart applications. The book contains eight sections
corresponding to different clusters of bioeconomic and socio-technical change, as identified by the editors’ “Scanning
the Horizon” foresight research; it also offers an integrated view of the future bioeconomy landscape though the
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friendly, Linux Operations and Administration makes it easy to learn Linux and practice it with helpful in-text features
like learning objectives and key terms, as well as items for self assessment such as review questions, hands-on
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activities, and case projects. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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